Summary Notice

APPLICATION FOR OUTDOOR EVENT LICENCE

Ref: 01/2023
Proposal: Three outdoor Concerts in the RDS, Dublin 4.

Dates: 5th, 7th & 9th May 2023.
Eamon O’Boyle and Associates on behalf of Aiken Promotions (Ireland) is applying to Dublin City Council for a Licence for an outdoor event comprising of public entertainment in accordance with part XVI of the Planning and Development Act 2000 and regulations 2001 (as amended).
This licence application consists of a proposal to hold THREE Bruce Springsteen concerts in the RDS, Dublin 4; on Friday 05th May, Sunday 07th May and Tuesday 09th May 2023. 
It is proposed that on each date, the concert will take place from 16:00 to 11:30, doors shall be ready by 16:00hrs. Doors shall open at 16:30hrs and the performances shall take place from 20:30 to 11:30hrs. The anticipated attendance for this event shall be drawn from a mature adult market, with admission only permitted for those over the age of 16 unless they are accompanied by an adult
Notification informing the public of the proposed event details were placed in newspapers on the 16th January 2023. 
The application for licence and associated event documents relating to the event as outlined above can be viewed and inspected for a period of 5 weeks at Dublin City Council’s planning public counter, Block 4, Ground Floor, Civic Offices, by appointment during office hours (09:00 – 16:30hrs). Please contact (01) 2223114 if you wish to arrange an appointment.

Article 190 (Planning and Development Regulations 2001 (as amended in 2015) states that (1) Any person may make a submission or observation in writing to the local authority in respect of an application within 3 weeks of the receipt of the application by the local authority. (2) A submission or observation under sub-article (1) shall not be considered by the local authority unless it— (i) states the name of the person or organisation making the submission or observation, and (ii) indicates the residential or business address to which any correspondence relating to the application should be sent.
Observations can be sent by post to Dublin City Council, Planning & Property Development Department, Outdoor Event Licencing Section, Block 4, Floor 2, Civic Offices, Wood Quay, Dublin 8 or by e-mail to john.downey@dublincity.ie (and copied to graham.kiersey@dublincity.ie)

Date of receipt of the application documents by the local authority:  20th January 2023
Deadline for Observations: 10th February 2023
